
Good Neighbors Report 

To:   PS&L Committee  

From: Attorney Ian R. Pomplin 

RE: Buckets Pub 2nd Round LLC dba/ Buckets Pub 2nd Round, Marci Bruley, Agent 

Meeting date: Monday, April 17, 2022 

Departments:   Attorney, Police, Building, Health, and City Development  
 
License(s) requested: Class “B” and “Class B” (beer and liquor) 

Topics Discussed: 

Agent and Owner Experience: Agent Marci Bruley has worked in the bar and restaurant business 
for over thirty years, and has owned a bar for four years (Marci’s On Main). Owners Joey and 
Anna LeGath have owned and operated numerous bars in Racine over the last twenty five years. 

Health and Building Departments: All necessary permits and licenses by the Health and Building 
Department have been issued 

Police Department: Sgt. LeGath indicates no serious call history involving this premises and a 
history of cooperation exists between the owners and the RPD. He indicated that the RPD is 
always available to call for assistance when needed.  

NOTE: Sgt. Jon LeGath is nephew to Joey LeGath, the new owner of Buckets Second Round.  

Overall Summary:  

 The existing Buckets Pub will now become Buckets Pub 2nd Round, but the business 
model for the bar remains the same. The new agent and the new owners are experienced in the 
bar business, and have not had nuisance concerns in the past. Given the level of experience for 
both operator and owners, and no nuisance issues at this property, staff has no concerns.  

 


